
 
 
 

July 29, 2019 

 

RE: Nutritional Supplements – Not Covered Medicaid Benefit 

 

Dear Provider, 

 

Effective September 1, 2019, Jai Medical Systems Managed Care Organization, Inc. will no 

longer reimburse enteral/parenteral formula, such as Ensure, as this is not a Maryland Medicaid 

covered benefit.  Claims billed prior to this date, with a valid referral from the member’s PCP 

and/or authorization from the Jai Medical Systems Utilization Management Department, will be 

processed.  Where necessary, please submit invoices for pricing of B-codes billed when 

submitting an appeal.   

 

To review the current Maryland Medicaid DME/DMS/Oxygen approved list of items, list of 

eligible B-codes and other DME related services, please visit the following link: 

https://mmcp.health.maryland.gov/communitysupport/Pages/approvedlist.aspx.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact the Provider 

Relations Department at 1.888.JAI.1999.  Our representatives are available to assist you Monday 

through Friday, 9:00am and 6:00pm. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Helena Manu 

Director of Provider Relations 
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